





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170 Kitchen: 01952 327257

1st October 2019

Dear Parents of the children in Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6

We have organised for the children to see Jack and the Beanstalk at The Place in Oakengates on Friday 13^{th} December. The children will leave school at 9.15am and will return to school at approximately 1.15pm. The children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day to eat on their return from the theatre. If your child would like to order a packed lunch (£2.30 for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) please indicate on ParentPay.

The cost of the visit will be £10 to cover the cost of the ticket. We are very grateful to the Friends for covering the costs of the transport for this visit. As this trip is seen as an optional treat and not an educational visit, the school is sadly unable to fund any children who do not pay for the cost of the ticket.

So that tickets can be ordered, payments must be received on the ParentPay system by Friday 8th November. Due to box office requirements, we cannot accept any payments after our order has been placed. We hope that your child will be able to join us and are looking forward to the children enjoying a fun outing to the Theatre.

Yours faithfully

Whiting

Claire Whiting Headteacher

"What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.















